
 
 
 

May 13, 2024 

PROJECT UPDATE 
Howell Mill Complete Street Project 

 

Project Description 

The City of Atlanta's Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) continues work on the Howell Complete Street project 
under construction since December 2023. 

 
The project includes sidewalk repairs and ADA ramp upgrades, new midblock crossings, new signalized intersections 

and existing intersection signal upgrades, fiber optic installation and traffic signal timing coordination, new dedicated 

left-turn lanes, as well as raised and roadway bicycle lane installations. 
 

Location 

Marietta Street NW to Collier Road NW 
 

Schedule 

In progress: 

• Sidewalk, concrete gutter, curb, and driveway apron repair/replacement 
• ADA ramp replacement 
• Median island installations 

 

Next steps:  

• Sidewalk, concrete gutter, curb, and driveway apron repair/replacement 
• Utility relocations (power, gas, telecommunications, cable) 

• Intersection signal upgrades 

• New intersection signal installations 

• Drainage improvements 

(PLEASE NOTE: Unforeseen construction challenges could impact the project milestone dates listed above.) 
 
 

Details 
 

• Construction will continue Monday-Friday, 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. (possible extended hours with additional 
seasonal daylight). 
 

• Intermittent lane closures may be in place to accommodate resurfacing and other activities within the 
roadway. Traffic flow will be maintained for the duration of resurfacing, though intermittent lane closures 
may cause traffic delays. 

 

• As with all construction projects, the schedule and work activities may be affected by adverse weather. 
 

• Information about the Howell Mill Complete Street project is available on the ATLDOT website 
at: https://atldot.atlantaga.gov/projects/howell-mill-complete-street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://atldot.atlantaga.gov/projects/howell-mill-complete-street

